
Date:
June 11, 2007
To:
Rebecca Brinks, Student Investigator for dissertation

From:
Amy Naugle, Ph.D., Chair

Re:
Approval not needed

This letter will serve as confirmation that your project “Early Reading First” has been reviewed by the Human Subjects Institutional Review Board (HSIRB).  Based on that review, the HSIRB has determined that approval is not required for you to conduct this project because your research involves only coded private information and the link between the codes and the identities of subjects is not available to the researchers.  Thank you for your concerns about protecting the rights and welfare of human subjects.

A copy of your protocol and a copy of this letter will be maintained in the HSIRB files.

